
Sense of the Board 

The Federal Crop Insurance Corporation (FCIC) Board of Directors (Board) issues deadlines 

through FCIC Board resolutions, which include deadlines for applicants to submit 508(h) 

submissions during a specified submission window following approval for advance payment. 

Due to issues related to COVID-19, the FCIC Board issued a “Sense of the Board” in May 2020 

extending all 508(h) submission deadlines issued through FCIC Board resolutions prior to the 

May 2020 Board meeting by six months.  

Due to ongoing issues related to COVID-19, the FCIC Board is authorizing an additional 

extension of six months (one year from the date provided in the resolution authorizing advanced 

payment) for all 508(h) submission deadlines issued through FCIC Board resolutions prior to the 

May 2020 Board meeting. 

  



Applicable Deadlines for Reference 

Product Original Deadline in 

Resolution 

Revised Deadline 

from May Sense of 

the Board 

New Deadline based 

on draft December 

Sense of the Board 

PACE July 2020 January 2021 July 2021 

Hops October 2020 April 2021 October 2021 

Weaned Calf October 2021 April 2022 October 2022 

 


